
 

 

 

Meadow Creek 

Board Meeting 

August 27, 2014 

Present: Heather Price 

  Domini Zopf 

  Will Lewis 

  Sara Newsam 

  Steve MacDonald, Marybeth Walker – Vail Management Company 

 

 The decision has been made by the Board to revert back to the 2008 Rules and Regulations which 

state the tenants may not have pets.  Copies of leases that are currently in place before August 

27th will be grandfathered for short terms and leases that are renewed for long terms.  Owners 

are requested to remove all reference to pet friendly in their ads for short and long terms. 

 Send John Dunn a copy of Sheri’s letter with a note on the changes in the Rules and Regulations 

and to please give Steve MacDonald a call.  Let John know that the Board intends to send a letter 

to all owners requesting copies of leases  with dogs be provided to the Board and Management 

by September 15th . 

 Meeting adjourned at 5 p.m. 


